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URGENT

NOTIFICATION FOR PROVIDERS

Attention ALL Providers

Remittances were available on February 8, 2024. Please submit a KACE
ticket to our IT department with any issues/concerns.

Trillium IT Department

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org.

URGENT NOTIFICATIONS FOR NETWORK PROVIDERS

000



mailto:IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org
https://www.trilliumhealthresources.org/for-providers/provider-communications/urgent-notification
https://www.facebook.com/TrilliumHealthResources/
https://twitter.com/TrilliumNc
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjobY_uW5YmXmcVcT8N7gjw

